
For those of you planning to bring their child/ren to work 
during the school holidays, this is a good opportunity for 
children to socialise and participate in tours or activities.  

Child-friendly food will be provided by the School, at 
12:00-13:00 in the Common Room, which will be booked 
for the occasion.

Bring your Children to Work Day 
Tuesday, 15 October 

A list of activities can be found on the 
event website. Parents must  supervise 
their own children throughout the day.


